M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
April 8, 2021
RE:
Contract - Conner High School with Northern Class
Catering for Senior Dinner Dance on November 6, 2021

For the board to approve the Contract with Conner High and
Northern Class Catering for Senior Dinner Dance on 
November 6, 2021.  The estimate is $5,000 with approximately
230 students attending.  This is Student Activity funded
and no cost to the District.
I recommend the board approve the agreement with 
Northern Class Catering, as presented.

